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Hello Coaches! 
 
It is almost time for the 2021 UCA National High School Cheerleading 
Championship.  As you and your team are arriving, we have some important pieces 
of information we need to pass on to you.   
  
Coaches' Webinar: 
Instead of having coaches' meetings on site at the resorts, here is a video webinar 
with all of the information you need. This will allow you to share information with all 
of your coaches. 
 
See you very soon in Orlando! 

NHSCC Coaches Webinar  
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